
May 2018 
Dear Pastor and Fellow Labourer: 
 

Deputation Update 
 
Since last month’s letter, we have been able to schedule several more meetings 
and mission conferences spanning from July 2018 to April 2019.  We praise the 
Lord for pastors and churches that allow us to present our burden for Kenya!   
 
Over the next couple of months, we have meetings scheduled in Montana, 
Washington, and Oregon.  There are still openings in our calendar for more 
meetings in these areas, and we are asking the Lord to help us fill in a few more 
meetings. 
 

Deputation School 
 

This past February, we were approved for missionary endorsement with Global 
Independent Baptist Mission (GIBM).  At the end of August, Lord willing, we will 
be attending GIBM’s Deputation School where we will set up a clearinghouse 
account to help us in managing support, etc.  Churches will be able to send 
support and other communication to GIBM beginning in September. 
 
Since we had already committed to deputation school in Texas, we have 
scheduled meetings in the Midwest and Southwest region for this coming fall. 
 

Prayer Partnership 
 

Thank you again for your prayer support for the Coleys as we have transitioned to 
full-time deputation!  The following are some continuing prayer requests: 
 

 That the Lord would use us to be a help and a blessing to host churches 

 That we may be able to fill our calendar with conferences and meetings 

 That we will have safety as we travel 

 That we will have good health as we travel 
 

Praises 
 

 Many meetings and conferences have been scheduled this last month. 

 The Lord allowed Billy to receive severance pay from his previous 
              employer; this will greatly help in the transition to full-time deputation! 
 
Thank you for your partnership in ministry! 
 
Billy and Crystal Coley 

 
 
 
Sending Church: 
 

Lighthouse Baptist Church 
1019 12th Street 
Anacortes, WA 98221 
(360) 299-2707 
 

Support Address: 
 
GIBM 
602 Manco Rd. 
Lewisville, TX 75067 
 

Telephone: 
 

(360) 982-7207 (PST) 
 

 
E-mail: 
 
Kijana432@juno.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
“To open their eyes, and 
to turn them from 
darkness to light…”  
 
-- Acts 26:18a 

The Coleys 
Missionaries to Kenya 


